
 Kirk Rother, P.E. 
Consulting Engineer, pllc 

 
5 SAINT STEPHENS LANE                                                                                  WARWICK, NY  10990 
Phone (845) 988-0620                                                                      Email  krother@kirkrother.com 
Fax (845) 988-1628 
 
 
       October 04, 2017 
 
 
Don Serotta, Chairman 
Town of Chester Planning Board 
1786 Kings Highway 
Chester, NY  10918 
 
 
Re:   Chesterdale Estates 

Route 94 
Tax ID:  1-1-83.22 
Project #04182.0 

  
 
Dear Chairman Serotta: 
 
Kindly let this letter serve as a request for two 90 day extensions of the Conditional Final Approval 
granted by your Board.  Approval has now also been secured from the Town of Blooming Grove 
Planning Board, the road installation is under way and the process of creating the Drainage District 
with the Town Board has been initiated.   
 
We anticipate having all open items addressed in the next month or two.  Given the complexity of 
having to coordinate between two municipalities, we ask that the second 90 day extension be 
granted in the event additional time is needed.  Should you have any questions, or require any 
additional materials, please feel free to contact this office. 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully, 

 
       Kirk Rother, P.E. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


